

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce

Phone: 094-9655257

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com

www.glinskns.ie

Twitter: @Glinsk_NS







Glinsk, Via Castlerea, Co. Galway

29th September 2017

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 27th September 2017.

Agreed Report

- We welcome all new pupils and new families to the school and there are currently 65 pupils enrolled.
- We welcome Ms. Lorraine Fallon (S.N.A) and wish her well in her new role.
- The Annual School Review 2016 2017 was reported to the board and is available on the school website at www.glinskns.ie or hard copy in the school.
- The board reviewed the School Attendance Policy and ratified the school e-learning plan 2017 2018. Both policies are available on the school website under the *About* tab *School Policies*.
- Ms. Sinéad Kenny will continue teaching the junior classroom until Ms. Julie Brennan returns in January.
- The board reviewed the voluntary family contribution which is be based on per pupil attending the school. This voluntary contribution goes directly towards the cost of photocopying & art materials, tin-whistle lessons, swimming lessons and other school activities for pupils. The voluntary family contribution can be contributed at any time during the year with amounts as follows:
 - 1 pupil attending school €60 per year (or €20 per term)
 - 2 pupils attending school €120 per year (or €40 per term)
 - Maximum for 3 or more pupils attending \in 150 per year (or \in 50 per term)
- The Board of Management looks forward to a productive and happy year for everyone.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary to the B.O.M.